
From: Sharla Arledge on behalf of Comments
To: Kourtney Romine; Mick Thomas
Subject: FW: Comment Submitted
Date: Monday, August 03, 2020 09:39:25 AM

 
 

From: Department of Lands <no-reply@idl.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Sunday, August 02, 2020 10:55 AM
To: Comments <comments@idl.idaho.gov>
Subject: Comment Submitted
 

From: Chuck Broscious at edinst@tds.net
Address: PO Box 220
City: Troy
State: Idaho

Comment:
I as an Idahoan am opposed to this well and this industry operating here, putting our property
values, the health and safety of our families, livestock, and wildlife, and our most precious,
irreplaceable natural resource — our water — at risk.
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